
1

Zelazny, Dana

From: Ray, Cherie
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 8:57 AM
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: FW: NO to the YOUTH PRISON

 
 

From: delonpowell <delonpowell@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 11:25 AM 
To: Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: NO to the YOUTH PRISON 

 

Im writing to voice my opposition to the proposed Youth Prison site on 76th and Good Hope. While there may 
be a need for a new site, the proposed one is NOT it. As a resident,  we do not need that type of resource in our 
community. Many elderly people live nearby and we do not need the increased traffic in the area. NO ONE 
wants a PRISON in their back yard. It will only reduce property values in an otherwise stable radius. Further 
this is an attempt to take advantage of an area that has no representation. None of you would want this near your 
homes. Neither do we! 
 
Delon Powell  
Concerned Citizen 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 

 You don't often get email from delonpowell@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is important 


